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Hey, Creek Choir. As we gear up for the last two weeks of school before Thanksgiving Break, our choirs 
have been busy preparing for our next big project (more info below). Symphonic Chorale and our 
Chamber Singers have also been involved in a few recording projects for Veterans Day. Keep a lookout 
on our social media platforms for a special Veterans Day performance from the Chamber Singers!  

Sean Stultz - ​sstultz@ccisd.net James Park - ​jpark@ccisd.net  

In this newsletter you will find: 
Brick & Mortar Remote At Home Learning 
Virtual Winter Concert 
Winter Concert Senior Solos 
TMEA Round 2 Rehearsals 
Upcoming Dates 
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